
Streets, Lands & Buildings (SL&B) – November 10, 2022 
 

Present - Mayor Bailey, Marcia Mazur, Susan Rahe, Bob Bruning, & Jeff Bourdo.  Absent Matt 
Lenke 

1. New 1 Ton – Thayer may start taking orders in a week or so. 
2. Leaf Machine – Pickup is under way, no issues at the moment. 
3. Oberhouse Park – Mayor to review deed options with Kuhlman to see if the Village 

can sell the property. 
4. Welcome to Pemberville Signs – Rahe agreed to look for lights.  
5. Public Restrooms – Budget for a timer to unlock the doors in 2023 and to replace 

doors.  Review replacing security cameras on Walnut Street.  
6. Clay Township is taking the old Christmas Decorations. 
7. Basketball court – We received new backboards.  Jeff & Matt to measure to make sure 

they are the right size before holes get cut into them. 
8. Rees Road – Move the Welcome to Pemberville sign to be aligned with where the 

Village limit starts. 
9. Splash Pad – Work completed for the winter 

 

Next meeting December 13th at 9:00am. 


